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Dianne Sinclair

From: Brian Bowsher [brian@bowshers.plus.com]
Sent: 30 October 2023 16:27
To: Dianne Sinclair
Subject: Fwd: Neighbourhood Plan Update: Village Drop-in Forums, 2nd and 3rd November
Attachments: Poster B -2.pdf; ATT00033.htm

Hi Dianne, 
 
Further to my request of 28th October, would you please put the following email on the Website under 
“Newsletters” with the Title “Neighbourhood Plan Update: Village Drop-in Forums, 2nd and 3rd 
November”. Please put this under the three, almost identical, Newsletters - ie so that they appear the most 
recent. 
 
Thanks and best wishes, 
Brian 
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: Brian Bowsher <brian@bowshers.plus.com> 
Subject: Neighbourhood Plan Update: Village Drop-in Forums, 2nd and 3rd November 
Date: 30 October 2023 at 16:03:03 GMT 
To: Brian Bowsher <brian@bowshers.plus.com> 
 
Dear All, 
 
Drop-in sessions will be held in each of our villages on 2nd November (6-8pm) and 3rd November (10am-
12noon) at: 
 
 Puncknowle - The Village Hall 
 Swyre - The Church 
 West Bexington - The Manor 
 
This is a great opportunity to give your views on how you think your village should develop and we very 
much hope to see you there.  More details are given in the Newsletter that is being delivered by members of 
the Steering Group to everyone in our community. 


